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Stay Tuned Over the Summer
The PTO doesn't rest (too much) over the summer! Stay tuned to our website
bancroftpto.org, follow our social media accounts on Facebook, X/Twitter and
Instagram, and keep an eye out for newsletters with information for the
upcoming school year. We'll announce when classroom supply lists are
available, kick off our Backpack Drive soon thereafter, setup the Classroom
Locator once assignments are released, remind our volunteers to get your new
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school year CORI checks in, arrange for Kindergarten get togethers on the
playground, help with room parent procedures and more!
 
Know someone new coming to Bancroft? Forward along this newsletter to them
so they can sign up themselves! We'll be preparing next year's student directory
over the next few weeks as well, so keep an eye out for an email from us
requesting an update of your information.
 
Have a fun and safe summer everyone. And good luck to our rising sixth graders
heading to middle school!

Spring Fun Run Was a Blast!

Thanks to all who attended our annual Spring Fun Run & Ice Cream Social last
Friday evening. We had some dedicated and spirited runners that took on some
challenging obstacles and ran countless laps, an incredible DJ who kept us all
pumped up, and nothing says the start of summer more than squirt guns! We
couldn't have asked for a better way to close out the year.  
 
Pictures are posted on the website, if you want to send us your pictures and
videos from the event you can upload them here!

PTO Positions for 2024-2025 Still Needed
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We're actively seeking volunteers for the next school year! There are quite a few
positions still open that we need to fill, click the link below to find out more or to
signup today. Please reach out to president@bancroftpto.org with any
questions.

Click here to Volunteer for the 2024-2025 School Year!

Mabels Labels: Gear Up for Summer!
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HAVE NEWS TO SUBMIT TO THE BOBCAT?  Email us at

communications@bancroftpto.org. All submissions must be received by the end

of the month to be included in the next monthly update.
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